Donations and Garden Project

A massive thanks to Shire Homes for their donation which has
enabled us to pay for the below moveable fence panels and
weaver. These have made a huge difference as we're now able to
safely close off the garden during the winter months and
in the summer the weaver will have ribbons added as a new
outdoor activity for the children to enjoy. A huge thank you to

Rodger Gibbs for constructing these for us.
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A big thanks to ...

Kate, Jonathan, Alex and Tommy Canning for the amazing

balance bike they donated to the pre-school. The children have

loved this so much and we're sure it'll be a huge hit for many
years to come.




